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Douglas County, Minnesota
Weed Control

The Township is responsible for controlling noxious within the township. Noxious
weeds in the township roads right-of-way are sprayed annually by the township.

Property owners are responsible for controlling noxious weeds on their property.
Property owners not controlling their noxious weeds will be notified by phone. If
no action is taken by the property owner, the Township will notify the Douglas
Count Weed Inspector who will take action on the weeds and add the cost to the
tax assessment.

Common noxious weeds and plants that should be controlled include all varieties
of thistle, wild parsnip and wild cucumber among others.
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